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Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 10:32:23 AM

It has come to my attention that the Labor Governent are considering no need for proof of identity
when we are called upon to vote.
 
I consider my right to vote as a privilage  and opportunity for me to have my say.
 
My concern is that with no proof of identity there is a greater for voter fraud.
If the Government was not concerned about this then why was it brought in in the first place.
 
Please do not remove this from our present system
 
Thank you
Heather Williams

Acacia Ridge
4110
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